
 

 

 Date: 14 April 2023 

Reference: ADPT./NOTIF./PART/LDF.WS1 

NOTIFICATION 

First workshop on addressing loss and damage in the context of  

decisions 2/CP.27 and 2/CMA.4 

29 to 30 April 2023 

Bonn, Germany 

I am pleased to notify constituencies of non-governmental organizations (NGOs) admitted as 

observers by the Conference of the Parties that the first workshop on addressing loss and damage in the 

context of decisions 2/CP.27 and 2/CMA.4 will take place from 29 to 30 April 2023 in Bonn, Germany. 

The workshop, which will be held in hybrid mode, will be open to attendance by observer 

organizations.  

Kindly note that, owing to the limited capacity of the venue, only three representatives per 

constituency will be permitted to participate in person.  

Representatives of admitted NGOs nominated by constituency focal points must register for the 

workshop using the observer registration form for NGOs, which has been sent to constituency focal 

points. Registration forms should be sent to cool@unfccc.int, copying TCsec@unfccc.int. 

The deadline for registration to this workshop is Friday, 21 April 2023. The secretariat may not be 

able to process observer registrations received after this deadline. 

Further details regarding the meeting will be made available on the UNFCCC website once they 

become available. 

Yours sincerely, 

(signed by) 

Youssef Nassef 

Director 

Adaptation division 
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Distribution:  To constituency focal points of non-governmental organizations admitted as 

observers by the Conference of the Parties. 


